
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Mark DeSaulnier 
Committee on Oversight and Reform 
Business Meeting 
February 2, 2022 
 
Madam Chairwoman, during the Committee’s business meeting on Wednesday, February 2, 
2022, I was unavoidably detained and unable to vote. 
 
Had I been present, I would have cast the following votes:  

• Reporting the District of Columbia National Guard Commanding General Residency Act 
(H.R. 6361) favorably to the House: AYE 

• Reporting the Fair Chance Improvement Act (H.R. 6419) favorably to the House: AYE 
 
I respectfully request that the official record reflect this information. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
      Mark DeSaulnier 
      Member of Congress 


